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A History of the American People May 01 2021 "As majestic in its scope as the
country it celebrates. [Johnson's] theme is the men and women, prominent and
unknown, whose energy, vision, courage and confidence shaped a great nation. It is a
compelling antidote to those who regard the future with pessimism."— Henry A.
Kissinger Paul Johnson's prize-winning classic, A History of the American People, is
an in-depth portrait of the American people covering every aspect of U.S.
history—from politics to the arts. "The creation of the United States of America is
the greatest of all human adventures," begins Paul Johnson's remarkable work. "No
other national story holds such tremendous lessons, for the American people
themselves and for the rest of mankind." In A History of the American People,
historian Johnson presents an in-depth portrait of American history from the first
colonial settlements to the Clinton administration. This is the story of the men and
women who shaped and led the nation and the ordinary people who collectively created
its unique character. Littered with letters, diaries, and recorded conversations, it
details the origins of their struggles for independence and nationhood, their heroic
efforts and sacrifices to deal with the 'organic sin’ of slavery and the
preservation of the Union to its explosive economic growth and emergence as a world
power. Johnson discusses contemporary topics such as the politics of racism,
education, the power of the press, political correctness, the growth of litigation,
and the influence of women throughout history. Sometimes controversial and always
provocative, A History of the American People is one author’s challenging and unique
interpretation of American history. Johnson’s views of individuals, events, themes,
and issues are original, critical, and in the end admiring, for he is, above all, a
strong believer in the history and the destiny of the American people.
 Henry Ford and Grass-roots America Feb 19 2023 A study of Henry Ford and rural
America in the 1920s
 Roots of American Culture and Identity Jan 21 2023
 Roots Too Dec 20 2022 In the 1950s, America was seen as a vast melting pot in which
white ethnic affiliations were on the wane and a common American identity was the
norm. Yet by the 1970s, these white ethnics mobilized around a new version of the
epic tale of plucky immigrants making their way in the New World through the sweat
of their brow. Although this turn to ethnicity was for many an individual search for
familial and psychological identity, Roots Too establishes a broader white social
and political consensus arising in response to the political language of the Civil
Rights and Black Power movements. In the wake of the Civil Rights movement, whites



sought renewed status in the romance of Old World travails and New World fortunes.
Ellis Island replaced Plymouth Rock as the touchstone of American nationalism. The
entire culture embraced the myth of the indomitable white ethnics—who they were and
where they had come from—in literature, film, theater, art, music, and scholarship.
The language and symbols of hardworking, self-reliant, and ultimately triumphant
European immigrants have exerted tremendous force on political movements and public
policy debates from affirmative action to contemporary immigration. In order to
understand how white primacy in American life survived the withering heat of the
Civil Rights movement and multiculturalism, Matthew Frye Jacobson argues for a full
exploration of the meaning of the white ethnic revival and the uneasy relationship
between inclusion and exclusion that it has engendered in our conceptions of
national belonging.
 The Roots of American Individualism Aug 28 2023 A panoramic history of American
individualism from its nineteenth-century origins to today’s bitterly divided
politics Individualism is a defining feature of American public life. Its influence
is pervasive today, with liberals and conservatives alike promising to expand
personal freedom and defend individual rights against unwanted intrusion, be it from
big government, big corporations, or intolerant majorities. The Roots of American
Individualism traces the origins of individualist ideas to the turbulent political
controversies of the Jacksonian era (1820–1850) and explores their enduring
influence on American politics and culture. Alex Zakaras plunges readers into the
spirited and rancorous political debates of Andrew Jackson’s America, drawing on the
stump speeches, newspaper editorials, magazine articles, and sermons that captivated
mass audiences and shaped partisan identities. He shows how these debates
popularized three powerful myths that celebrated the young nation as an exceptional
land of liberty: the myth of the independent proprietor, the myth of the rights-
bearer, and the myth of the self-made man. The Roots of American Individualism
reveals how generations of politicians, pundits, and provocateurs have invoked these
myths for competing political purposes. Time and again, the myths were used to
determine who would enjoy equal rights and freedoms and who would not. They also
conjured up heavily idealized, apolitical visions of social harmony and boundless
opportunity, typically centered on the free market, that have distorted American
political thought to this day.
 Native Roots Feb 02 2024 “Gracefully written . . . thoroughly researched . . .
America is a banquet prepared by the Indians—who were forgotten when it was time to
give thanks at the table.”—St. Paul Pioneer-Express “Well written, imagery-ridden .
. . A tale of what was, what became, and what is today regarding the Indian relation
to the European civilization that ‘grafted’ itself onto this ‘ancient
stem’”—Minneapolis Star Tribune In Indian Givers, anthropologist Jack Weatherford
revealed how the cultural, social, and political practices of the American Indians
transformed the world. In Native Roots, Weatherford focuses on the vital role Indian
civilizations have played in the making of the United States. Conventional American
history holds that the white settlers of the New World re-created the societies they
had known in England, France, and Spain. But, as Weatherford so brilliantly shows,
Europeans in fact grafted their civilizations onto the deep and nourishing roots of
Native American customs and beliefs. Beneath the glass-and-steel skyscrapers of
contemporary Manhattan lies an Indian fur-trading post. Behind the tactics of modern
guerrilla warfare are the lightning-fast maneuvers of the Plains Indians. Our place
names, our farming and hunting techniques, our crafts, and the very blood that flows
in our veins—all derive from American Indians in ways that we consistently fail to
see. In Weatherford’s words, “Without understanding Native Americans, we will never
know who we are today in America.”
 Roots of War Nov 18 2022
 The Americas Jan 26 2021 A groundbreaking biography of the man who gave his name to
America, "Amerigo" is delivered by one of the worlds most exciting historians who



spins a grand narrative full of character and story. 4 maps.
 The Roots of the Modern American Empire Jul 03 2021
 Independence: The Tangled Roots of the American Revolution Mar 30 2021 An important
new interpretation of the American colonists' 150-year struggle to achieve
independence "What do we mean by the Revolution?" John Adams asked Thomas Jefferson
in 1815. "The war? That was no part of the Revolution. It was only an effect and
consequence of it." As the distinguished historian Thomas P. Slaughter shows in this
landmark book, the long process of revolution reached back more than a century
before 1776, and it touched on virtually every aspect of the colonies' laws,
commerce, social structures, religious sentiments, family ties, and political
interests. And Slaughter's comprehensive work makes clear that the British who chose
to go to North America chafed under imperial rule from the start, vigorously
disputing many of the colonies' founding charters. When the British said the
Americans were typically "independent," they meant to disparage them as lawless and
disloyal. But the Americans insisted on their moral courage and political
principles, and regarded their independence as a great virtue, as they regarded
their love of freedom and their loyalty to local institutions. Over the years, their
struggles to define this independence took many forms, and Slaughter's compelling
narrative takes us from New England and Nova Scotia to New York and Pennsylvania,
and south to the Carolinas, as colonists resisted unsympathetic royal governors,
smuggled to evade British duties on imported goods (tea was only one of many), and,
eventually, began to organize for armed uprisings. Britain, especially after its
victories over France in the 1750s, was eager to crush these rebellions, but the
Americans' opposition only intensified, as did dark conspiracy theories about their
enemies—whether British, Native American, or French.In Independence, Slaughter
resets and clarifies the terms in which we may understand this remarkable evolution,
showing how and why a critical mass of colonists determined that they could not be
both independent and subject to the British Crown. By 1775–76, they had become
revolutionaries—going to war only reluctantly, as a last-ditch means to preserve the
independence that they cherished as a birthright.
 Hey, America, Your Roots Are Showing: Mar 03 2024 The acclaimed genealogist and New
York Times–bestselling author reveals how she solved some of the most fascinating
mysteries of family lineage. Part forensic scientist, part master sleuth, Megan
Smolenyak has a unique way of digging up our historical roots. She discovered Barack
Obama’s Irish ancestry—and his relation to Brad Pitt. She revealed the true story of
Ellis Island’s first immigrant, Annie Moore. And she shed light on a startling link
between politicians Al Sharpton and Strom Thurmond. In Hey America, Your Roots Are
Showing, the “Indiana Jones of genealogy” reveals how she cracked these and other
news-making cases. Along the way, she shares her own story of becoming genealogy’s
celebrity face. She even explains why her name is squared (Buzzy Jackson, author of
Shaking the Family Tree). Whether she's scouring websites to uncover the surprising
connections between famous figures or using cutting-edge DNA tests to locate family
members of fallen soldiers dating back to the Civil War, Smolenyak's historical
sleuthing is as provocative, richly layered, and exciting as America itself. “Megan
is a genealogist's dream, a forensic investigator who can also tell a great story.”
—Sam Roberts, The New York Times
 Roots of Reform Oct 18 2022 Offering a revision of the understanding of the rise of
the American regulatory state in the late 19th century, this book argues that
politically mobilised farmers were the driving force behind most of the legislation
that increased national control.
 Roots: The Enhanced Edition Feb 07 2022 First published forty years ago, Roots
electrified the nation: it received a Pulitzer Prize and was a #1 New York Times
bestseller for 22 weeks. In the four decades since then, the story of the young
African slave Kunta Kinte and his descendants has lost none of its power to enthrall
and provoke. Roots: The Enhanced Edition features rare interviews with author Alex



Haley from the NBC News Archives that took place as the Roots phenomenon unfolded
over 30 years ago. There are also photos, footage, and recordings from the Haley
family, all of which provide a unique understanding of Alex Haley's journey
researching and writing the book. In new video interviews NBC's Tom Brokaw and David
Wilson reflect on the story's lasting impact. Roots is a groundbreaking story of
history and family that spanned continents and touched generations. One of the most
important books and television series ever to appear, Roots galvanized the nation
and created an extraordinary political, racial, social and cultural dialogue that
hadn't been seen since the publication of Uncle Tom's Cabin. The book sold over one
million copies in the first year, and the miniseries was watched by an astonishing
130 million people. It also won both the Pulitzer Prize and the National Book Award.
Roots opened up the minds of Americans of all colors and faiths to one of the
darkest and most painful parts of America's past, and we continue to feel its
reverberations today. Roots: The Enhanced Edition is truly definitive--adding
unmatched, sweep, context and insight to this ever-relevant classic. The Enhanced
Edition features: Full text of the book Video introduction and interview with David
Wilson New video interview with Tom Brokaw Footage of author Alex Haley provided by
the NBC News Archives and the Haley family, including Today Show interviews with Tom
Brokaw, Roots-related events in the 1970s, an extended interview about the book, and
more (45 minutes of video) Recordings of Alex Haley speaking about researching and
writing the book (30 minutes of audio) 10 rare photos from the Haley family Essay by
Alex Haley Reading Group Guide Introduction by Michael Eric Dyson Extended biography
of Haley
 America's Architectural Roots Aug 04 2021 Which ethnic groups introduced the log
cabin? The front Porch? The sauna? Read about 22 different ethnic groups including
Native Americans, African Americans, and Hawaiians who made significant
contributions that still influence the face of America.
 Why America Failed Jul 27 2023 Why America Failed shows how, from its birth as a
nation of "hustlers" to its collapse as an empire, the tools of the country's
expansion proved to be the instruments of its demise Why America Failed is the third
and most engaging volume of Morris Berman's trilogy on the decline of the American
empire. In The Twilight of American Culture, Berman examined the internal factors of
that decline, showing that they were identical to those of Rome in its late-empire
phase. In Dark Ages America, he explored the external factors—e.g., the fact that
both empires were ultimately attacked from the outside—and the relationship between
the events of 9/11 and the history of U.S. foreign policy. In his most ambitious
work to date, Berman looks at the "why" of it all Probes America's commitment to
economic liberalism and free enterprise stretching back to the late sixteenth
century, and shows how this ideology, along with that of technological progress,
rendered any alternative marginal to American history Maintains, more than anything
else, that this one-sided vision of the country's purpose finally did our nation in
Why America Failed is a controversial work, one that will shock, anger, and
transform its readers. The book is a stimulating and provocative explanation of how
we managed to wind up in our current situation: economically weak, politically
passe, socially divided, and culturally adrift. It is a tour de force, a powerful
conclusion to Berman's study of American imperial decline.
 The Roots of American Culture and Other Essays Jan 09 2022 Collection of essays and
notes on the history of American culture.
 Coming to America (Second Edition) Jun 01 2021 With a timely new chapter on
immigration in the current age of globalization, a new Preface, and new appendixes
with the most recent statistics, this revised edition is an engrossing study of
immigration to the United States from the colonial era to the present.
 The Roots of American Exceptionalism Feb 27 2021 Draws on societies' unique
histories, distinctive paths of institutional development and contrasting cultures
to explain why they adopt different policies for common problems. It compares the



United States with Sweden on tax policy, Canada on financing medical care, France on
abortion policy, and Japan on immigration.
 The Roots of American Order Apr 04 2024 What holds America together? In this
classic work, Russell Kirk describes the beliefs and institutions that have nurtured
the American soul and commonwealth. Beginning with the Hebrew prophets, Kirk
examines in dramatic fashion the sources of American order. His analytical narrative
might be called “a tale of five cities”: Jerusalem, Athens, Rome, London, and
Philadelphia. For an understanding of the significance of America at the dawn of a
new century, Russell Kirk’s masterpiece on the history of American civilization is
unsurpassable. This edition includes a new foreword by the distinguished historian
Forrest McDonald.
 The Creolization of American Culture Nov 06 2021 The Creolization of American
Culture examines the artworks, letters, sketchbooks, music collection, and biography
of the painter William Sidney Mount (1807–1868) as a lens through which to see the
multiethnic antebellum world that gave birth to blackface minstrelsy. As a young man
living in the multiethnic working-class community of New York's Lower East Side,
Mount took part in the black-white musical interchange his paintings depict. An avid
musician and tune collector as well as an artist, he was the among the first to
depict vernacular fiddlers, banjo players, and dancers precisely and
sympathetically. His close observations and meticulous renderings provide rich
evidence of performance techniques and class-inflected paths of musical
apprenticeship that connected white and black practitioners. Looking closely at the
bodies and instruments Mount depicts in his paintings as well as other ephemera,
Christopher J. Smith traces the performance practices of African American and Anglo-
European music-and-dance traditions while recovering the sounds of that world.
Further, Smith uses Mount's depictions of black and white music-making to open up
fresh perspectives on cross-ethnic cultural transference in Northern and urban
contexts, showing how rivers, waterfronts, and other sites of interracial
interaction shaped musical practices by transporting musical culture from the South
to the North and back. The "Africanization" of Anglo-Celtic tunes created
minstrelsy's musical "creole synthesis," a body of melodic and rhythmic
vocabularies, repertoires, tunes, and musical techniques that became the foundation
of American popular music. Reading Mount's renderings of black and white musicians
against a background of historical sites and practices of cross-racial interaction,
Smith offers a sophisticated interrogation and reinterpretation of minstrelsy,
significantly broadening historical views of black-white musical exchange.
 American Roots Jan 01 2024 This reading skill-builder is designed to enrich
students¿ study of English while also providing a general understanding of the
social, cultural, economic, and political forces that have shaped the United States.
Written for intermediate-level students, American Roots includes articles written in
a variety of styles. These readings describe major events, people, and trends within
nine broad historical periods, and are designed to increase reading confidence while
building knowledge of U.S. history and culture. Readings are accompanied by maps,
photos, charts, and graphs, as well as follow-up exercises to strengthen reading
skills, including: Previewing. Identifying main ideas and details. Separating fact
from opinion. Summarizing. Understanding inferences, and more. In addition to
building reading skills, American Roots also improves speaking, listening, and
writing as students work through a variety of activities.
www.longman.com/americanroots
 Making Roots Aug 16 2022 When Alex HaleyÕs book Roots was published by Doubleday in
1976 it became an immediate bestseller. The television series, broadcast by ABC in
1977, became the most popular miniseries of all time, captivating over a hundred
million Americans. For the first time, Americans saw slavery as an integral part of
the nationÕs history. With a remake of the series in 2016 by A&E Networks, Roots has
again entered the national conversation. In Making ÒRoots,Ó Matthew F. Delmont looks



at the importance, contradictions, and limitations of mass culture and examines how
Roots pushed the boundaries of history. Delmont investigates the decisions that led
Alex Haley, Doubleday, and ABC to invest in the story of Kunta Kinte, uncovering how
HaleyÕs original, modest book proposal developed into an unprecedented cultural
phenomenon.
 Roots Quest Apr 11 2022 In Roots Quest, sociologist Jackie Hogan digs into our
current genealogy boom to ask why we are so interested in our family history. She
shows how the surging popularity of genealogy is a response to large-scale social
changes, and she explores the way our increasingly rootless society fuels the quest
for an elemental sense of belonging—for roots.
 Spanish Roots of America May 05 2024 "The purpose of this book is to highlight the
contribution of Spain and of the Spanish-speaking countries to the forming of the
United States of America, and to show year by year a presence that has been unbroken
since the dawn of Spanish discovery of America in 1492. This brief historical
summary gives events in the present territories of this country that involved Spain
or the Hispanic countries. From among the many events that might have occurred in a
given year, only a few have been taken. The facts are given in a brief and concise
form because the purpose is to point out the deeds, not abundant details, which
would lead to a more voluminous work. What is intended here is to state clearly that
the Hispanic presence in this land has been continuous over the past five hundred
years. The fact that the events are portrayed briefly should not be taken to mean
those events were sporadic or fortuitous. Almost always those events or projects
were the result of long thought and planning that involved the participation of many
people, years of silent tasks, sizable investments, and very often the cost of many
lives"--Introd.
 The Roots of America May 25 2023 During the 1700s, the American Founding Fathers
became acutely aware that all mankind is seeking the same three things. Regardless
of race, religion, or nationality, all human beings long for: freedom, prosperity,
and peace. Of course, freedom is not an individual or isolated state of being.
Freedom can only be enjoyed in a society or nation that is free. By the same token,
prosperity and the opportunity to enjoy the good things of life require that the
government be structured so that the people have an opportunity to prosper
throughout the country. In the same manner, peace is something that one cannot seek
for himself alone. It is a condition where the family, the community, and the nation
as a whole must enjoy peace or there is no lasting peace for the individual. And it
is only when the spirit of a nation is conducive to peace that it can begin to
spread outward until peace eventually encompasses the whole world. It is obvious
from the writings of the Founders that they were wondering where they might find a
form of government which would allow the people to achieve these three great human
aspirations. It is also apparent from their writings that they finally concluded
that no such government existed. So they sat down to create one. It was a painful
undertaking, not only to rediscover the ancient success formula which they
eventually uncovered, but to get modern man to accept it. As this study will
disclose, one of the most disheartening and frustrating aspects of the American
Founders’ Constitutional struggle was knowing what to do but encountering stiff
resistance when they tried to get the people to do it. The fact that it did finally
get into operation is one of the great miracles of modern history. In this study
course we will discuss the origin and birth of the American nation, and how
Jefferson discovered America’s great success formula. We will discuss the miracle at
Philadelphia and the baptism of fire that the nation passed through before the
United States could emerge with a strong Constitutional government—a miracle in
modern times.
 Roots: an Asian American Reader Sep 28 2023
 Old World Roots of the Cherokee Jun 13 2022 Most histories of the Cherokee nation
focus on its encounters with Europeans, its conflicts with the U. S. government, and



its expulsion from its lands during the Trail of Tears. This work, however, traces
the origins of the Cherokee people to the third century B.C.E. and follows their
migrations through the Americas to their homeland in the lower Appalachian
Mountains. Using a combination of DNA analysis, historical research, and classical
philology, it uncovers the Jewish and Eastern Mediterranean ancestry of the Cherokee
and reveals that they originally spoke Greek before adopting the Iroquoian language
of their Haudenosaunee allies while the two nations dwelt together in the Ohio
Valley.
 America's Christian History Sep 16 2022 "From the founding of the colonies to the
declaration of the Supreme Court, America's heritage is built upon the principles of
the Christian religion. And yet the secularists are dismantling this foundation
brick by brick, attempting to deny the very core of our national life. Gary DeMar
presents well-documented facts which will change your perspective about what it
means to be a Christian in America; the truth about America's Christian past as it
relates to supreme court justices, and presidents; the Christian character of
colonial charters, state constitutions, and the US Constitution; the Christian
foundation of colleges, the Christian character of Washington, D.C.; the origin of
Thanksgiving and so much more."--Publisher's description
 Native Roots: How the Indians Enriched America Dec 08 2021
 The Roots of American Foreign Policy Mar 11 2022 One of America's most perceptive
young historians examines the misunderstood dimensions and implications of a great
question confronting the nation -- our foreign policy. Professor Kolko makes it
clear that our foreign policy is neither the result of omission or ignorance nor of
a "military-industrial complex." Civilian authority and civilian-defined goals, he
asserts, are the consistent sources of American foreign policy. From this premise,
Kolko undertakes to investigate "the respectables," the self-styled liberal realists
and businessman who are the architects of the decades-old premises of American
foreign policy. He also outlines the nature of American power and interests in the
modern world and provides an assessment of who gains and who loses as a result of
the policies Washington pursues."--Jacket.
 American Nations May 13 2022 • A New Republic Best Book of the Year • The Globalist
Top Books of the Year • Winner of the Maine Literary Award for Non-fiction
Particularly relevant in understanding who voted for who during presidential
elections, this is an endlessly fascinating look at American regionalism and the
eleven “nations” that continue to shape North America According to award-winning
journalist and historian Colin Woodard, North America is made up of eleven distinct
nations, each with its own unique historical roots. In American Nations he takes
readers on a journey through the history of our fractured continent, offering a
revolutionary and revelatory take on American identity, and how the conflicts
between them have shaped our past and continue to mold our future. From the Deep
South to the Far West, to Yankeedom to El Norte, Woodard (author of American
Character: A History of the Epic Struggle Between Individual Liberty and the Common
Good) reveals how each region continues to uphold its distinguishing ideals and
identities today, with results that can be seen in the composition of the U.S.
Congress or on the county-by-county election maps of any hotly contested election in
our history.
 The Roots of American Bureaucracy, 1830-1900 Jun 25 2023 This innovative book
argues that the mugwump reformers who built early bureaucracies cared less about
enhancing government efficiency than about restraining the power of majoritarian
political leaders in Congress and the executive branch.
 Roots Sep 04 2021 The author describes the history of his family from early days in
Africa through the difficult days of slavery and life in the South.
 The Roots of American Order Jun 06 2024 What holds America together? In this
classic work, Russell Kirk identifies the beliefs and institutions that have
nurtured the American soul and commonwealth. Beginning with the Hebrew prophets,



Kirk examines in dramatic fashion the sources of American order. His analytical
narrative might be called a "tale of five cities": Jerusalem, Athens, Rome, London,
and Philadelphia. For an understanding of the significance of America in the twenty-
first century, Russell Kirk's masterpiece on the history of American civilization is
unsurpassed.
 The Roots of Rough Justice Oct 06 2021 In this deeply researched prequel to his
2006 study Rough Justice: Lynching and American Society, 1874–1947, Michael J.
Pfeifer analyzes the foundations of lynching in American social history.
Scrutinizing the vigilante movements and lynching violence that occurred in the
middle decades of the nineteenth century on the Southern, Midwestern, and far
Western frontiers, The Roots of Rough Justice: Origins of American Lynching offers
new insights into collective violence in the pre-Civil War era. Pfeifer examines the
antecedents of American lynching in an early modern Anglo-European folk and legal
heritage. He addresses the transformation of ideas and practices of social ordering,
law, and collective violence in the American colonies, the early American Republic,
and especially the decades before and immediately after the American Civil War. His
trenchant and concise analysis anchors the first book to consider the crucial
emergence of the practice of lynching of slaves in antebellum America. Pfeifer also
leads the way in analyzing the history of American lynching in a global context,
from the early modern British Atlantic to the legal status of collective violence in
contemporary Latin America and sub-Saharan Africa. Seamlessly melding source
material with apt historical examples, The Roots of Rough Justice tackles the
emergence of not only the rhetoric surrounding lynching, but its practice and
ideology. Arguing that the origins of lynching cannot be restricted to any
particular region, Pfeifer shows how the national and transatlantic context is
essential for understanding how whites used mob violence to enforce the racial and
class hierarchies across the United States.
 Roots of American Economic Growth 1607-1861 Jul 15 2022 First Published in 2005. In
this book, the author seeks to apply a self-described broad approach to American
economic growth and to place the process within the mainstream of American history.
This approach establishes that economic growth involves far more than economics;
most students of growth view that process as one which cuts across the boundaries of
the disciplines within the social sciences. After a brief introduction of the
subject of the book, Bruchey further discusses the need for such guidance and tries
to make clear what it is that has directed his own path in this field.
 Spanish Roots of America Oct 30 2023
 The Roots of American Industrialization Nov 30 2023 Farms that were on poor soil
and distant from markets declined, whereas other farms successfully adjusted
production as rural and urban markets expanded and as Midwestern agricultural
products flowed eastward after 1840. Rural and urban demand for manufactures in the
East supported diverse industrial development and prosperous rural areas and
burgeoning cities supplied increasing amounts of capital for investment.
 Indian Roots of American Democracy Mar 23 2023 "When Europeans arrived on the
continent, the Native people of the northeast, the Haudenosaunee or Iroquois, helped
them find their way in the new land, taught them to raise food, and introduced them
to the Iroquois rule of law, the Great Law of Peace. This rule, which united five
nations and provided a rational basis to both war and diplomacy, differed in
significant ways from the system of government familiar to the colonists. Benjamin
Franklin and others admired the Haudenosaunee Confederacy and incorporated its
symbols and principles into their thinking. Indian Roots of American Democracy
examines Iroquois influences on the formation of American government in the 1700s as
well as on the development of the women's rights movements in the 1800s."-- Back
cover.
 Roots Apr 23 2023 Based off of the bestselling author's family history, this novel
tells the story of Kunta Kinte, who is sold into slavery in the United States where



he and his descendants live through major historic events. When Roots was first
published forty years ago, the book electrified the nation: it received a Pulitzer
Prize and was a #1 New York Times bestseller for 22 weeks. The celebrated miniseries
that followed a year later was a coast-to-coast event-over 130 million Americans
watched some or all of the broadcast. In the four decades since then, the story of
the young African slave Kunta Kinte and his descendants has lost none of its power
to enthrall and provoke. Now, Roots once again bursts onto the national scene, and
at a time when the race conversation has never been more charged. It is a book for
the legions of earlier readers to revisit and for a new generation to discover. To
quote from the introduction by Michael Eric Dyson: "Alex Haley's Roots is
unquestionably one of the nation's seminal texts. It affected events far beyond its
pages and was a literary North Star.... Each generation must make up its own mind
about how it will navigate the treacherous waters of our nation's racial sin. And
each generation must overcome our social ills through greater knowledge and decisive
action. Roots is a stirring reminder that we can achieve these goals only if we look
history squarely in the face." The star- studded cast in this new event series
includes Academy Award-winners Forest Whitaker and Anna Paquin, Laurence Fishburne,
Jonathan Rhys Meyers, Derek Luke, Grammy Award-winner Tip "T.I." Harris, and Mekhi
Phifer. Questlove of The Roots is the executive music producer for the miniseries's
stirring soundtrack.
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